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	Comments



Public Utility Commission of Texas (PUCT) Staff submits these comments in response to ERCOT’s request for Commission input on PGRR105 in PUCT Project 41155.[footnoteRef:1]  In its filing, ERCOT identifies policy issues relating to transmission planning that are appropriate for Commission consideration. [1:  PUCT Project 41155, ERCOT Request for Commission Input on PGRR 105 (Sept. 22, 2023).] 


PUCT Staff appreciates the work done by ERCOT stakeholders regarding PGRR105. Staff agrees with ERCOT comments that PGRR105 raises policy issues that the Commission should address before the PGRR105 moves further through the stakeholder process and supports ERCOT’s recommendation to table PGRR105 as stated in their comments filed on September 22, 2023. 

Staff expects that in the course of normal business, the Commission will consider the input request from ERCOT no sooner than the November 2, 2023 open meeting.
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